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Public Notice  
 
 
 

     Date: 21/12/2022 
 
Ref: Barry Docks Transport Interchange Scheme 
 

 

Dear Resident 
 
We are writing to inform you that construction works will be commencing from the 9th 
January 2023 at the Dock Office carpark until May 2023. The carpark access from 
Ffordd y Mileniwm roundabout will be closed to public vehicles with a diversion route to 
enter the Dock Office and train station upper car park via Subway road. Pedestrian 
access will still be maintained during this period.  
 
These measures are to allow Jones Bros to safely carry out construction of the Barry 
Docks Transport Interchange Scheme and will help ensure the safety of our operatives 
and the travelling public.   
 
We will keep you and Vale of Glamorgan’s social media pages updated throughout the 
project 
 
I will be available on the phone (07880036811) or via e-mail garethj@jones-bros.com 
 
Best regards, 
 

Gareth Jones 
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